
From: Younghein, Meredith L.
Sent: 5/19/2014 11:26:19 AM
To: Younghein, Meredith L. (Meredith.Younghein@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: R. 14-02-001: Presentations from JRP Workshop on 5/13

To all parties in R. 14-02-001 (Joint Reliability Plan)

Thank you to all who attended the Energy Division workshop on Track One of the Joint 
Reliability Plan, held May 13th, 2014.

Attached are the two presentations made at the workshop.

If you have (informal) comments about the staff presentation, or any comments regarding 
Track One issues that you did not share at the workshop, please feel free to share them. Staff 
would appreciate your comments before June 15th as staff expects to release their Track One 
report/proposal by July 1st.

There is no formal comment period for either of the two recently held Track One workshops.

Thank you,

Meredith Leigh Younghein

Senior Regulatory Analyst

Energy Division, California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5953

mly@epuc.ca.gov
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